
TUTSHILL C OF E SCHOOL  
Guitar tuition fees and information for Autumn term 2020

Unfortunately while we have a continuing threat of Covid 19 tuition will only be available 
on an individual basis (one to one).

Below are the fee structures to facilitate this system and the strict cautions

to be taken prior to, during and after lessons.

Please make sure your instrument and learning materials are cleaned before coming to 
school and do not share your instrument or material with anyone else.

Please wash your hands with the sanitiser provided before you commence your lesson. 

Please make sure that your instrument is tuned ready for your lesson. If you need guidance 
on this there are many guitar tuning tutorials on youtube and free to download tuning apps. 
i.e. GuitarTuna.

During your lesson please stay seated and keep to a 2 metre distance from your tutor.

After your lesson please wash your hands with the sanitiser provided before leaving the 
room.

If you have symptoms of cough or cold PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND your lesson and give 
notice to me asap of this, in order not to be charged.

Apart from these cautions ALWAYS follow the guidelines that the School have given you as 
well.

Tuition will begin on Monday 14th September, there will be 12 lessons during the term. 
Payment should be made in four lesson blocks, making three payments altogether at the end 
of each four lessons.

Fees- 10 minute lesson £5 per lesson  ALL LESSONS ARE ONE TO ONE

          20 minute lesson £9 per lesson

Contact and bank details dave.j.griffiths@live.co.uk

Sort code 090126 acc no 27898832 D J Griffiths or David Griffiths

Thank you for your support in these difficult times and lets hope we can continue 
with all education healthily and successfully.

Many thanks, Dave Griffiths.  Guitar tutor.

mailto:dave.j.griffiths@live.co.uk



